
 

 
 
 
November 18, 2021 
 
 
 

LAUNDRY CARD REPLACEMENT 
 
 
 
Dear Resident/s of 103 West Lodge Ave.:  
 
We are happy to announce that renovation in the laundry room at 103 West Lodge Ave. has 
been completed. You are welcome to use the facilities as of Friday, November 19, 2021.  
 
Please note that your Coinamatinc laundry cards can not be used for the new laundry 
machines and dryers.  
 
We are currently replacing Coinamatinc laundry cards with new Sparkle Express 
laundry cards. Please come to Manegement Office to pick up your card. A 
leaseholder / authorized person must have a phote ID with them.  
 
Each household is eligeable to replace one laundry card.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to this matter, please contact the 
Management Office located at 103 West Lodge Avenue, at 416-537-2364. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated co-operation and understanding regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Christina Wylie 
Property Manager 
103/105 West Lodge Avenue 
 
 


